                                                                                                               October 25, 2016
Dear Classmates,
     Believe it or not our 55th Reunion is coming up soon!!!  KEEP THE DATE: JUNE 8-11, 2017. Ron Coleman and Rick Moyer will be our Reunion Chairs again with Glenna Ball and Jeff Alino keeping us in line. We have lots of decisions to make and we hope that they will please everyone.
     The Alumni Office has lots of ideas, both old and new, so if you have or have not been back recently there will be something for everyone. Our dinner is scheduled for the Saturday night and we will be served at the President’s house!!  Remember when we went to have cider and apples with Eva Belle????
      Once again we will have a block of hotel rooms just for our class (info on those to come in the next letter), but if anyone wants to stay in the dorm, that is OK too! No need to worry about getting around the bigger campus, there will be golf carts everywhere. Special needs should be in writing to the Alumni Office, at least 2 weeks in advance of arrival.
     Our hope is to get as many of our former classmates back as possible…..and more than in reunions of the past!!  Please start calling all of your old friends, roommates and teammates.  If there is someone who actually graduated before or after us and who wants to be connected with our class they are WELCOME too!
     There will be a silent auction again.  Think about what you might be able to give that has a minimum bid of $50.00.  (Some of the items that go well are signed athlete jerseys, condo vacations, jewelry, concert tickets, gift certificates, autographed posters, SC memorabilia, SC afghans, etc.)  We will need a description and minimum bid amount months in advance so start thinking now. A new procedure is that from 4-5 pm, before the dinner, time is reserved so that our class will have a chance to have the final bid on our items.
     If someone in the class would like to be a speaker after the dinner, please let one of us know.  We will need to have an “Auction Chair” and a “Reunion Gift Committee”. We will need to have people make phone calls.  We could use a Facebook person to work with the College to set up something special for our class.
     Enclosed is a pre-response form (this is not your formal registration). Please fill it out and return it in the enclosed envelope.

Please contact one of us with your ideas:
Ron:
rcoleman14@nycap.rr.com
Rick:
Otis@capecodseacamps.com
Jeff:
JAlino@aol.com
Glenna:
RBall0934@aol.com              
Beth: 
evans85@comcast.net               
Hoping to see all of you in June!














                                                        
Beth Evans,
                                                             
Class President
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